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13 August 2009

Mr Chris Bryant MP
House of Commons
London
SW1A 0AA

Enquiries to: N Saleh

~vmcnt~oaro: uzu/z~u ]z=z

Your ref:

Our ref: L/35942/NS

Dear Mr Bryant

Re: Disclosure Request

I do apologise for the delay in acknowledging your letter of 9 July 2009 but it has only recently been
passed to me to respond on behalf of the Commissioner.

We are currently in the process of checking our records in order to establish whether we hold any
information that you may have been subjected to any form of unlawful tapping. As I hope you can
appreciate, given the volume of material we hold, this process is taking some time to complete, but I
shall revert to you as soon as I am able. /

Yours sincerely

Naz Saleh
Assistant Director
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